## Getting to know your - maybe monstrous - host family better

Everyone is weird in a way but how weird is your host family? Let's interview them and find out about British weirdness. Tonight you are interviewers for the "Horror Gazette", and you need to find a good story to write about in your newspaper. Ask your host family to tell you about the most bizarre things that have ever happened to them and write about it in your diary. Question 1 (most bizarre story): Answer (take notes): Question 2 (strangest British food): Answer (take notes): Question 3 (imagine a topic to talk about): Answer (take notes):

Dear Family,

Thank you so much for hosting our students. As you know, they are part of a French programme and we would like them to take advantage of their stay not only as far as cultural immersion is concerned but also for them to be able to speak with native speakers in real life conditions. That's why we have prepared some language activities including you. If you could spend some time with them particularly upon the  $2^{nd}$  and / or  $3^{rd}$  evening, we would be really grateful.

They have to make short interviews so that they get to know you better and as the theme of the trip is "Monsters and the Macabre", we have asked them to ask you special questions to fit in the topic. Thank you in advance for taking part in this experience which we hope will remain engraved in our students' memories for ever and that they will see the British as a welcoming and friendly people.

Sincerely, The Teachers.



Dear Family,

Thank you so much for hosting our students. As you know, they are part of a French programme and we would like them to take advantage of their stay not only as far as cultural immersion is concerned but also for them to be able to speak with native speakers in real life conditions. That's why we have prepared some language activities including you. If you could spend some time with them particularly upon the  $2^{nd}$  and / or  $3^{rd}$  evening, we would be really grateful.

They have to make short interviews so that they get to know you better and as the theme of the trip is "Monsters and the Macabre", we have asked them to ask you special questions to fit in the topic. Thank you in advance for taking part in this experience which we hope will remain engraved in our students' memories for ever and that they will see the British as a welcoming and friendly people.

Sincerely, The Teachers.



Dear Family,

Thank you so much for hosting our students. As you know, they are part of a French programme and we would like them to take advantage of their stay not only as far as cultural immersion is concerned but also for them to be able to speak with native speakers in real life conditions. That's why we have prepared some language activities including you. If you could spend some time with them particularly upon the 2<sup>nd</sup> and / or 3<sup>rd</sup> evening, we would be really grateful.

They have to make short interviews so that they get to know you better and as the theme of the trip is "Monsters and the Macabre", we have asked them to ask you special questions to fit in the topic. Thank you in advance for taking part in this experience which we hope will remain engraved in our students' memories for ever and that they will see the British as a welcoming and friendly people.

Sincerely, The Teachers.